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The Rotary Club of Kelowna Sunrise finalized its slate of the Executive and Officers for 

the 2015-16 Rotary year, which commences on July 01, 2015, during its Annual General 

Meeting elections on November 28th.  

Andy Griffin will assume the position of Vice-President on July 01, 2015, which will mean that he will 

serve as the club’s President during the 2017-18 Rotary Year.   In addition, Mike Crowley was elected as 

Treasurer and Bob Fortier was elected as Secretary.  These three Rotarians will join the present President-

Elect Bill Reynolds who will assume the position of President, the present Vice-Present Pat McAllister 

who will serve in the capacity of President-elect, and 2014-15 President Greig McPhee who will take over 
the Past-President position on the 2015-16 Executive. 

 

 

 

A number of club Rotarians were elected to assume a variety of vacant Director positions including: 

                Laurel D’Andrea - Vocational/Community    

                Sarah Mosley – Fellowship (a one year extension to her completed term) 

                Youth – Martha Kennedy 

                Craig Garries – Fundraising 

                Communications – David Wikenheiser 
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These elected directors will join the following who will be continuing to fulfill their commitment to a 

three year term: 

            Programs – Maribeth Friesen 

            Membership – Max Mosley 

            International/Foundation – Linda Frandsen 

           Ways and Means - Pat McAllister (a directorship that is automatically assigned to the President-

Elect) 

Current President-Elect Bill Reynolds presided over the nominations and elections during the AGM. 

  

 


